
 

 

               

 

July 27, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Summer greetings from the Eva Legard family! I hope this letter finds you resting and gearing up 

for another exciting school year. We know this past year presented extraordinary challenges, but 

we are looking forward to partnering with you as we continue to focus on student success. The 

faculty and staff are busy preparing the school and classrooms for an exhilarating year for learning 

and growth. 

 

The academic success, emotional support, and safety for our scholars are the primary goals of 

every staff member at Eva Legard. We believe that with our dedication to high quality, research-

based best practices, every student will learn to their fullest potential. We are prepared to meet the 

needs of every child.  

 

We would like to provide three important dates as you prepare for the beginning of the school 

year: 
 

• Parent/Student Orientation (Meet & Greet)- Friday, August 5 (Gymnasium) 

➢ 6th graders-10:00am-11:30am 

• Back-to-School Bash- Saturday, August 7 (River Center from 11am-2pm) 

• First Day of School- Monday, August 8 

 

We are inviting all parents and students to attend the Parent/Student Orientation located in our 

gymnasium.  You will receive information about class schedules, meet the staff, and receive details 

about the upcoming school year.  
 
 

In closing, thank you for entrusting our staff in providing your child with a dynamic and robust 

educational experience. For your convenience, the school supply list and the uniform policy are 

attached for the upcoming year. It is with the utmost confidence that we will have another positive 

and enriching school year. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (225) 387-

2328. Again, I want to officially welcome our first Eva Legard Scholars to a new school year! 
 

Note: Parents, please join our class on Remind to receive schoolwide updates and announcements 

by clicking this link: https://www.remind.com/join/evalega?utm_medium=android.  
 

Educationally yours, 

 

Aaron Sinclair, Ed.D. 

Principal 

                                 434 E. Polk Street 
                               Baton Rouge, LA 70802 

              Phone (225)387-2328                 Dr. Aaron Sinclair, Principal 
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Eva Legard Research Center for Coastal & 

Environmental Studies 2022-2023  

School Supply List  

     

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Additional fees may be incurred pending student’s course schedule. 

 

6th Grade Scholars 

- 1- 3” Binder 

- One 8-Pack Dividers 

- 3-Pk Loose Leaf Paper 

- 24-Pk Pens (blue, black, and red 

ONLY) 

- 24-Pk Pencils & Hand-held Pencil 

Sharpener 

- 2 Composition Books 

- 4 Pocket Folders (with 

brads/fasteners) 

- 1 Pencil Holder (bags ONLY) 

- 1-Pk Highlighters 

- 2-Pks Index Cards (lined) 

- Ruler 

- One set of earphones/buds 

 



Uniform Policy 

In order to maintain a positive learning environment, ensure safety of all students, and 

create consistency among the student body. All students attending Eva Legard must 

adhere to the uniform policy.  

  

Tops 

1. Students may only wear a navy-blue polo style uniform top. 

2. Students may not wear a shirt that has other logos or symbols on it. 

3. Students’ shirts must be tucked into pants at all times. 

4. Uniform collars must be seen at all times. 

5. Undershirts must not be seen if worn under the uniform shirt. 

6. Approved school t-shirts may be worn on spirit days or for special events. 

Bottoms 

1. Students may only wear STANDARD KHAKI or NAVY UNIFORM PANTS 

or SHORTS. Khaki is defined as a stout twill cloth of this color used for 

making uniforms. Shorts cannot exceed three inches (3in) above the knee. 

2. Students may not wear jeans, cargo pants, pants with metal studs, skinny 

fit pants, capri pants, cropped pants, elastic waist pants, elastic bottom 

pants, skirts or skorts. 

3. Pants must be cuffed or hemmed at the bottom. 

4. Pants must be worn at or above the waist and be of appropriate size. 

5. Pants must have belt loops, and all students are required to wear a belt at 

all times. 

6. Belts must be plain and cannot have any type of writing, metal studs, be 

oversized, be electronic, or have nameplate buckles. 

7. Pants may not be tucked into socks/shoes or tied with shoelaces. 

Outerwear 

1. Students’ outerwear must be in accordance with the East Baton Rouge 

Parish School System Student Rights and Responsibilities Handbook. No 

denim, vests, or outer shirts. Outwear must be a solid color (black, navy, 

gray, or white) with no logos or writings. 

2. Students may wear an Eva Legard sweatshirt as approved outerwear. 

3. Students may not wear any type of other shirt over the uniform shirt 

including thermal shirts, long sleeve shirts, or pull over vests. 

4. Students may not wear hoodies in the building (including classrooms). 

Shoes 

1. Students may only wear closed-toe, closed-heel shoes. 

2. Shoes can be sneakers, loafers, or lace-ups. Boots can be worn. Pants 

cannot be tucked into boots. 

3. Sandals, flip flops, house shoes, slippers, Crocs, or any other type of 

backless shoe cannot be worn. 

4. Shoes with heels over 2 inches or excessively raised soles are not 

permitted due to safety reasons on campus. 


